
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

TO: Parks, Arts, Recreation, & Cultural Commission 

 

FROM: Manny A. Hernandez, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Art Inventory and Brochure 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Former Committee will present information on updates to the City public art inventory and the 

PARC Commission will discuss the plan for the art brochure 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND 
The Public Art Brochure has not been updated in several years.  With the change-out and 

conclusion of public art ending, there are several updates that need to be made to the art inventory 

list and the Art Brochure.  An update to the inventory list will make it possible to properly update 

the brochure, which is a product that is directly used by the public.  The update to the art inventory 

will also make it possible to assess what art spaces are vacant and can be considered for the next 

Art Without Walls call for art. 

 

Commission Chair Janet Corrigan has made updates to the art inventory and will review with the 

commission.  The Commission will also discuss the next steps for updating the Public Art 

Brochure. 

 

 

Attachments: None 

 


